

Phone: (954) 786-4146

City of Pompano Beach

Public Works Department

Fax: (954) 786-4028

MEMORANDUM NO.ST17-003

DATE:

February 8, 2017

TO:

Otis Thomas, General Service Director

FROM:

Michael B. Carter, Streets Superintendent

VIA:

Robert McCaughan, Public Works Director

SUBJECT:

Bid No. L-15-17

Attached is the Bid Award Recommendation Form. I have completed all the necessary information. I recommend Bid #L-15-17 be awarded to CEMEX construction Materials as the primary contractor, and Banaszak Concrete Corporation, to be the secondary contractor for ready mix concrete, to be delivered to jobsites ordered as needed.

This material will be used for repairs as well as installation of sidewalks for water, sewer cuts and/or new projects in various locations throughout the City, funds will be taken from the Capital Improvement Project account 302-7304-530-65-12.